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April 4, 2006

TO: ALL RESIDENTS
VANGUARD LOFTS CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION

RE: WATER SHUT OFF

Due to a leak in the hot water supply line, it will be necessary to
shut the water off in the entire building on Thursday, April 6, 2006
from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. for repairs. Both hot and cold water
will need to be shut off. Please store some water for your use while
the water is shut off.

Please do not turn your faucets on in your unit and leave the unit.
When the water is turned back on you may flood your unit.

We apologize for any inconveniences during the water shut off.
Any questions, please contact me at 312-829-8900 ext. 18.

Lott (UL

Loretta Wheeler, Property Manager



